
Eyota Township Meeting 

Meeting Minutes 

July 19,2021 

 

Present:  D. O’Neill, D. Kullot, B. Halvorson, J. Schumann 

 

Absent:  M. Lewis 

 

Guests:  John Smith, Barb Smith 

 

Minutes from the June meeting were not read but will be reviewed at the 

August meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s report:  Reported as follows: 

 Revenue:     $14,919.97 

 Road & Bridge:    $45,709.48  

  FEMA  $97,562.20 

Fire:    $29,681.65 

  Savings for new Fire Truck:  $19,138.40 

We are expecting the first half state payments in July. 

 

The Smiths addressed the board to express concern of the condition of 

the roads.  They complained we use #5 rock and the late application of 

chloride, plus the road was graded after the chloride was applied.  Mr. Smith 

thought we should be getting quotes earlier than April of each year.  The 

board explained we cannot identify which roads need work until the road 

settle down.  This is dependent on the spring weather.  Usually, an 

assessment cannot be determined until mid-May.  Once we know what is 

needed, we contact the various companies.  We are then subject to the 

companies’ schedules.  Mr. Smith requested we not grade 30th Ave again. 

 

Mr. Halvorson reported the Fire department has applied for a AFG 

grant.  No other Fire Department business. 

 

Mr. O’Neill reported all road work is complete with the exception of 

cleaning the ditch on 10th ST. 

 

The following bills were approved for payment: 

 Kwik trip  $211.96 

 Bennet’s grocery $211.71 (Lunch for county meeting) 



 County Highway  $974.28 

    

Respectfully Submitted   

Daniel O’Neill  

 

 

 

Approved on August 16, 2021  

 

 

   


